
Mariah Robertson 
 
My name is Dr. Mariah Robertson and I am an Internal Medicine and Geriatric Medicine doctor 
that serves older adults in their homes within Howard County. I have spent nearly two decades 
in public health and medicine and appreciate the important role that local leadership plays in 
the vitality of a community. I served on the Hickory Ridge Village board from 2023-2024 and 
appreciated the opportunity to be involved in this vibrant and diverse community. I took a year 
to focus on family and career pursuits, but feel there is no time like the present to serve my 
community and continue to build relationships across our vast village. I am proud to raise three 
children in Hickory Ridge and am grateful for the interconnected nature of this village. I look 
forward to the potential to serve for another term. Thank you for your consideration.  


